
           August 2020 

 

 

 

Dear New First Grader, 

Welcome to first grade! My name is Mrs. Soto (formerly Miss Keck). 
This is my third year at Jamison Elementary, and my fifth year teaching 
first grade in Central Bucks. I am so excited to be your teacher this year! 
This school year might look a bit different at Jamison, but no matter 
what it will bring, I am looking forward to a wonderful year filled with 
learning and growing! I can’t wait to get to know you and help you 
learn throughout first grade. 

I hope you are soaking up as many relaxing and fun summer days 
as you can! We will be beginning the school year virtually. Please refer 
to the information that was sent home by the district to get your iPad 
ready. I will send out an e-mail prior to the first day of school with 
additional information with what our day will look like.  

Parents, please feel free to e-mail me ahead of time with any 
questions you may have at kekeck@cbsd.org. (This e-mail will switch 
over to my new last name soon, but for now, I can be reached here!)  
 
 I look forward to meeting all of you very soon! I’ll see you virtually 
on the first day of school, on Tuesday, September 8th! Enjoy the rest of 
your summer! 
 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Kelly Soto 

 
 


